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Inquiries and Notice of Motions – January 2024 
 
 
ISSUE 
Administration is providing an update to City Council on its inquiries and notice of 
motions as of January 2024. 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
A list of City Council’s inquiries and notice of motions is maintained and provided for 
information semi-annually.  As matters are initially reported on, items are updated 
accordingly by either being marked complete noting final resolution or transferred to a 
Council/Committee referral list if further reporting was requested of the Administration. 
 
 
CURRENT STATUS 
Administration has undertaken a review of Council’s outstanding inquiries and notice of 
motions (see Appendix 1). 
 
 
DISCUSSION ANALYSIS 
The list contains the subject matter, date of meeting, Council member who made the 
inquiry or motion, the Division the matter was referred to, resolution (or portion of) and 
the current status of each item, as provided by Administration. As part of the review 
process by Committee, items can be removed by resolution should reporting from the 
Administration no longer be desired, with no formal rescinding process required.  
Council can also provide feedback on priority of reporting as currently listed. 
 
 
NEXT STEPS 
An updated list is provided to Council approximately every six months - January and 
June of each year. 
 
 
APPENDIX 
1. Inquiries and Notice of Motions as of January 17, 2024 
 
 
Report Approval 
Written by:    Holly Thompson, Committee Assistant 
     Penny Walter, Committee Assistant 
Reviewed and Approved by: Adam Tittemore, City Clerk 
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